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ESQUIMALT HIGH SCHOOL PARENT DOCKER 

April 23 - April 27, 2018 
 

Monday, Apr. 23   

Tuesday, Apr. 24   

Wednesday, Apr. 25   

Thursday, Apr. 26 School Musical, Heathers The Musical,  Doors 7:00 p.m. 
Show 7:30 p.m. 

Friday, Apr. 27 Grad Assembly  
School Musical, Heathers The Musical,(Also Apr. 28) 

Block 3 
Doors 7:00 p.m. 
Show 7:30 p.m. 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
May 2  4C Conference at UVic 

May 4  TGIF Improv Grad-Alumni Tribute show @ 7:30 p.m 
May 9  CORE modified Schedule 
May 16  PAC AGM, 6:30 p.m. Esquimalt Lower Cafeteria 
May 17  Grade 8 Transition Day, Friday Schedule for students 
May 17  4C Community Forum for Challenge Program 
May 18  NO SCHOOL – Professional Development Day 
May 21  NO SCHOOL – Victoria Day  
May 25  Cycle 4 Change  
May 29  Music Concert @ 7:00p.m, Esq. Theatre. Choir, Strings, Band 

May 30  Grad assembly – Block 2 

June 1  Grad assembly – Bock 4  
June 4  UVic Grad Recognition Ceremony @ 6:45 p.m.  
June 7  Aboriginal Grad @ 5:00 p.m.  
June 8   Year end Jazz Concert @ 6:30 – 9:30 p.m. in ESQ Theatre 
June 9   Grad Dinner Dance @ 5:30 – 11:00 p.m. Ward Room CFB-Esq 
  
HEATHERS THE MUSICAL 
Our Musical runs April 26, 27 and Saturday, April 28. Tickets will be sold outside the office at lunch. 
$12.00/adult, $10.00/student.  Doors open at 7:00 p.m., show starts at 7:30 p.m. PG 13. See you there. 
 
OUR ROBOTICS TEAM   

The team is happy to announce they have arrived safely in Houston Texas.  If you would like to 
follow the live-stream progress of the World Championship Robotics Competition, go to 
https://www.firstchampionship.org/watch-live.  A huge thank you to our 
community for the support in this venture.  

PAC AGM 
Follow the link to sign up for the upcoming PAC AGM on May 16, 6:30 – 9:00 p.m. in 
the Esquimalt High Lower Cafeteria. Signing up enables sharing and helps PAC to get 
a reasonable head count for the AGM.  
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/esquimalt-high-school-pac-agm-tickets-
45282609504?aff=utm_source%3Deb_email%26utm_medium%3Demail%26utm_campaign%3Dnew_event_e
mail&utm_term=eventurl_text              Thank you, Paula Switzer, PAC President, Esquimalt High School  
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NEW BCCPAC DIRECTOR 
We are wishing Kim Currie, current parent at Esquimalt High, well in her election for a director role on 
BCCPAC.  Shared communication across all parent communities is so important for schools.   
Good luck Kim . 

 
TGIF IMPROV GRAD-ALUMNI TRIBUTE SHOW  
TGIF Improv Grad-Alumni Tribute show, Friday May 4, 7:30 pm. 
Join us for a special send-off for our grade 12s and see familiar faces from former years in Improv. Also, get a 
sneak peek at our Dungeons and Dragons themed long form episodes, coming soon! 
 

SATISFACTION SURVEY 
The Ministry of Education has released their Satisfaction Survey. We are asking Parents of grade 10 and 12 
students to complete it, as well as staff and our grade 10 and 12 students.  The survey is anonymous - please 
contact Esquimalt at esquimalt@sd61.bc.ca to obtain a random login code.  The survey is open until April 27th 
to complete.   Website: www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey/access.htm 
 
CORE 
This week in our Wednesday morning CORE sessions, we had Esquimalt 2017 Grads speak about life after 
high school and the range of possibilities open to students. In a split session, students also heard staff 
members speak about the value and education in travelling, as well as share tips and experiences. Thanks to 
our 2017 Grads for returning to share their experiences!  
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